NNELL/FLES SWAPSHOP BREAKFAST

Saturday, March 12, 2005
7:45 AM - 9: 15 AM

Calling all teachers and supporters of Early Language Programs!
Come early and get invigorated for the day with your colleagues as
FLES teachers and supporters gather to network and share ideas.
Included in the Swapshop Breakfast:

e guest speaker(s) reporting on current happenings in the area of
World Languages in our Central Region.

e reports from state NNELL reps and others representing K-8 World
Language education.

e advocacy information from ACTFL and NNELL in support of K-8
World Language programs in our Central States

e a multitude of activities/lesson plans and advocacy materials to
take back to your classrooms, schools and communities.

e cool door prizes!
**All participants are asked to e-mail their favorite lesson plan, activity,
or advocacy idea to share with other FLES teachers/supporters in our

Central States Region. Please do NOT bring paper copies!

**E-mailing submissions must be received by February 15, 2005, either
pasted into an e-mail or in Microsoft Word Document format, to:

|sessler@new.rr.com




